WE RESPECT ANIMALS.

Milan, February 04™ 2021
To our stakeholders:

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual preparation and
posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO statement of continued support for the UN
Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the main issue areas of the UN Global Compact, and
a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.

We want to align our internal reporting cycle with the COP deadline. We hereby request our COP deadline to be
adjusted to May 31",

Sincerely yours,

. ’Jl 1
Nicolas Bargi

CEO & Founder

SAVE THE DUCK S.PA. via Arcivescovo Calabiana é Cap. soc. € 1.000.000 int.vers.
coticasions 20139 Milano Ufficio delle Imprese di Milano
Tel. +39 02 89080866/7/8 REA MI-2047000
Fax +39 02 89080869 Codice fiscale e partita IVA:
E-mail: info@savetheduck.com 07853840940

Corporation VAT CODE: IT 07853840960



